
From: Marcel Schroder   
Sent: Monday, July 4, 2022 3:43 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Simone Fiore <simone.fiore@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc:  
Subject: Appropriate Development Plan for Oak Ridges 
  
I have reviewed the proposed development plans for 13572 Bayview and I am opposed to how it has 
been drawn up. A more appropriate development plan is required. Please go back to the developer to 
request a more responsible plan. 
Regards 
Oak Ridges resident 
 
Marcel Schroder 
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